
 

 

24 August 2022 
 
Scott 
FYI.org  
fyi-request-20128-f07c4812@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Scott 

Official Information Act request: Year One Review of the Algorithm Charter 

On 30 May 2022 you wrote to Stats NZ requesting information relating to the review of the Stats NZ 
Algorithm Charter. On 28 June 2022 we responded to let you know the information you were seeking 
would soon be publicly available and published on our website.  
 
The review of the Algorithm Charter can now be found here.  
 
We also note that on 4 August you submitted a new Official Information Act request for further 
information in relation to this. We are in the process of collating this information and a response will 
be with you by 1 September 2022. 
 

Ngā mihi nui 

 

 

 

 

Kate Satterthwaite 

General Manager, External and Government Relations 

Office of the Chief Executive, Stats NZ 
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